
 
BUC-EE’S TOWN OF PALMER LAKE ANNEXATION STATEMENT 

 
Buc-ee's has formally requested to be annexed into the Town of Palmer Lake. The Town of 
Palmer Lake has not yet held a formal hearing to consider the annexation request. If the Town of 
Palmer Lake approves the annexation request, then the property will become part of the Town's 
jurisdiction and all future development proposals for this property will be considered by the 
Town.  
 
El Paso County has no authority over properties that are located within the municipal jurisdiction 
of the Town of Palmer Lake and has no statutory authority to approve or deny a request for 
annexation. 

Once the Town of Palmer Lake has a determined date for final consideration of the annexation 
request, El Paso County Planning staff will present the request to the Board of County 
Commissioners as an informational item; as such, there will be no formal hearing or decision-
making process involving the County on this matter. 

Pursuant to State Statute, the Board of County Commissioners does not approve or deny an 
annexation request, nor does the Board of County Commissioners support or oppose 
annexation requests. Any questions or concerns regarding the annexation request should be 
directed to the Town of Palmer Lake. 

 

 
 

Meggan Herington, AICP, Executive Director 
El Paso County Planning & Community Development   

O: 719-520-6300 
MegganHerington@elpasoco.com  

2880 International Circle, Suite 110 
Colorado Springs, CO 80910 
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